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Prayer List 
We offer our prayers for all of our shut-ins who are unable to attend church services. Also offer your prayers for 
those in need especially Helen Baburchak, Jessica Barton, Lydia Boras, Laura Chapin, Elaine Costello; Janet 
Cross; Bill Dranchak, Marilee Driggs, Anthony Gallis, Justin Garcia, Kristine Garner; Kathy Gregory; Marge 
Herciga; Stella Holowatch, Nancy Kulikowsky, Alicia Laskowski;  Linda Main; George Murphy, Alexander Newsom; 
Tanya Pylypciw, Janeel Rahman, Sheila Ransom, Mohamed Rawoof,  Joni Mitchell, Ann Sawchak, Tyler Sunday; 
Millie Sviatyla, Dorothy Tarasevich, Rachelle Vitale, Elayna Volock, Jack Wanchisen, Bob Wartonik, Valentina 
Yelangy & all of our parishioners who are ill. To add or remove names from the prayer list in the bulletin, please let 
Fr. Alexey or Fr. Timm know. 
  

MEMORY ETERNAL - We want to express our condolences, love and prayers on falling asleep of Anthony Fiacco. 
Grant rest eternal in blessed repose with the Saints, O Lord, unto the soul of Thy newly-departed servant, the ever-
to-be-remembered Anthony, who has fallen asleep, and make his memory to be eternal! 
 
 

ADULT STUDY GROUP 
Deepening our relationship with Jesus 

 

At the center of our faith is Jesus Christ. How do the Mysteries and practices of the Orthodox Christian Church 

help us to deepen our faith in Him and walk more closely with Him? In May and June our Adult Study Classes will 

focus on this theme. We will be drawing upon the words of Our Lord Jesus found in Holy Scripture, especially 

the Gospel of the Apostle John, to guide us. Please join us on Sunday after the Divine Liturgy and Coffee Hour for 

a short class (30 minutes). Everyone is welcome! 
 

2021 PASCHAL FLOWERS, CANDLES & ALTAR SUPPLIES - Donations will be used toward purchasing 
the following Paschal items: Flowers, candles, & Altar Supplies. Please use the form included with April 
monthly mailing and return to the church by mail AS SOON AS POSSIBLE. Forms are also available in 
the church office. At Pascha we will be publishing a special bulletin listing everyone who donated in 
memory of their loved ones. 

 

Blessing of Paschal Baskets will be at following Services: 
 

1. Holy Saturday Divine Liturgy for AT-RISK parishioners at 9:30 am (everyone will wear masks) – Baskets 

to be brought to the church proper and kept on the pews. 
 

2. After Paschal Divine Liturgy at midnight – Baskets to be brought downstairs to our hall, as usual. 
 

3. After Paschal Vespers on Sunday at 1:00 pm - Baskets to be brought to the church proper and kept on the 

pews. 
 

4. After Paschal Divine Liturgy on Bright Monday at 9:30 am - Baskets to be brought to the church proper and 

kept on the pews. 
 

5. After Paschal Divine Liturgy on Bright Tuesday at 9:30 am - Baskets to be brought to the church proper and 

kept on the pews. 

Invitation to Support Diocesan Ministries! You are invited to join the ever-growing list of Distinguished Diocesan 

Benefactors who joyfully support the on-going work of our diocese. Their support allows us to provide assistance to new 

mission parishes, scholarships to seminarians, and much-needed encouragement to older struggling parishes. How about 

you – can you help? Archbishop MICHAEL encourages all parishioners, organizations & parishes to take part in this 

vital Diocesan Ministry that benefits all of our missions, parishes and people. For information, visit the Diocesan website 

at nynjoca.org 
 

***PLEASE NOTIFY OUR CHURH OFFICE OF ANY ADDRESS, PHONE # OR EMAIL CHANGES TO OUR MAILING 
LIST. THERE IS A FORM IN THE OFFICE AND ON THE STAND IN THE VESTIBULE OF THE CHURCH. *** 
 

to all our visitors and guests who participate in our celebration of the Divine Liturgy! While Holy Communion may 
only be received by prepared Orthodox Christians, our non-Orthodox guests are welcome to join us in venerating the 
Cross & receiving blessed bread at the conclusion of the Divine Liturgy. We invite all of our guests to join us for our 
Fellowship Hour & to visit our Bookstore. 

 

For bulletin inputs, contact Fr. Alexey, Fr. Timm or e-mail us at sspeterandpauloffice@gmail.com 

Visit us at our website: ssppeny.org 
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